
1.1.1 Additional Information

National Conclave on Humanitarian Technologies in association with IEEE Student Branch was
held from 27th to 29th of September 2023.The Conclave is an annual event that brings together
Academia, Industry experts, Researchers and Students in the field of Engineering and
Humanitarian Technologies. This conclave provided an excellent opportunity for networking,
learning, and collaboration.
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